
Page 1 of 1 

B r o o k s , David K., EMNRD 

From: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 

Sent: Friday, October 19, 2007 2:55 PM 

To: 'JamesBruc@aol.com' 

Subject: RE: Case No. 13935/Apollo Energy 

In the interest of efficiency, I will approve the latter procedure. 

David 

From: JamesBruc@aol.com [mailto:JamesBruc@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 19, 2007 2:52 PM 
To: Brooks, David K., EMNRD 
Subject: Case No. 13935/Apollo Energy 

David: I have reviewed federal and county lease records (all leases involved are federal leases), and have ID'd 
2 or 3 more WIO's who are entitled to notice under your last e-mail (all pertinent well operators were notified). 
Questions: Do I need to re-open the case, or can I mail notice (with copy of the C-108) and give the WIO's 20 
days to object? 

Jim 
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